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L:\2019\19W09320 - Bay City Kay WTP Electrical Improvements\Bidding\Recommendation of Award 

 
May 1, 2020 

 
 
Barry Calhoun, Director of Public Works 
City of Bay City 
1901 5th Street 
Bay City, Texas 77414 
 
Re: City of Bay City 
 Katy Water Plant Electrical Improvements Project 
 Recommendation of Award 
 
Dear Mr. Calhoun: 
 
The bid opening for the Bay City Katy Water Plant Electrical Improvements Project was held at the City 

Hall Council Chambers, located at 1901 5th Street, Bay City, Texas, at 3:00 PM on April 30, 2020.  A 

bid was submitted by C.F. McDonald Electric, Inc. and was checked for accuracy and compliance with 

the contract documents. A bid tabulation is enclosed with this letter as Attachment A.  

 

C.F. McDonald Electric, Inc. submitted a base bid price of $340,469.00 and a bid alternate price of 

$244,000.00. The total bid price is $584,469.00.    

 

C.F. McDonald Electric Inc. is compliant with all contract documentation. Garver recommends the 

construction contract for the Bay City Katy Water Plant Electrical Improvements Project be awarded to 

C.F. McDonald Electric, Inc. for the total bid price of $584,469.00, inclusive of the additive bid alternate. 

 

Please call me if you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
GARVER, LLC 
 
 
 
Daniel Olson, P.E. 
Project Manager 

 
 
Attachments:  A – Bid Tabulation 
 B – C.F. McDonald Bid 

   


